Mickelson Anastasia

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 2:44 PM
To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: FW: Testimony supporting HB 3250

From: Emily Loberg [mailto:ealoberg@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 12:38 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Testimony supporting HB 3250

Dear Members of the House Energy and Environment Committee,

I am writing to urge you to support HB 3250 in Oregon, which is designed to decrease our state's carbon emissions. It is crucial that
we act now to mitigate the worst effects of climate change.

HB 3250 will be a particularly effective bill to support. HB 3250 will drastically reduce carbon emissions and will not require a
constitutional amendment or negatively impact low-income families. HB 3250 is the right choice for Oregon to address climate
change.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Emily A. Loberg

2225 Ellis Avenue NE
Salem, OR 97301-1563



